
10 SI Zaguan 
Santa Fe, N.M. 

Dec. 9, 1939

Photo Technique 
McGraw Hill Bldg.
330 West 42nd Street 
New York, N. Y.

Dear Sirs:

Last October I wrote to you to send Photo Technique 
to ae at the above address.

I have neither received an acknowledgement to my 
request nor have I received the November or December eoppies 
of the magazine. Perhaps you did not get my letter or perhaps 
it was misplaced.

I would greatly appreciate receiving these two 
issues. Even though I was a charter subscriber to the magazine 
I never received the June issue. Now I have failed to receive 
two more. This is rather two high a percentage of misses even 
for a struggling new magazine with all its inefficiencies and 
lack of experience but Mcgraw Hill Publishing Co. does not 
fall in that catagory. I, therefore, expect more of it.

Yours truly,

Eliot F. Porter


